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Patrons:  Rt. Hon. David Mundell, Member of Parliament for Dumfriesshire, Clydesdale and Tweeddale
               Lord Lieutenant of Dumfriesshire, Fiona Armstrong, Lady MacGregor of MacGregor

NEWSLETTER 7

DECEMBER 2020

While progress on the feasibility study for the Library extension has perforce been slow – social distancing has meant that work teams cannot yet begin exploratory excavations – there is positive news on both book stocks and on online historical resources.
1. A list of missing books (much shortened as a result of diligent searches), together with a list a major book purchases from 2018 to 2020 is now downloadable on: http://westerkirkparishlibrary.org in the Exciting News! Section.
2. The materials relating to the list of farms in the four Eskdale parishes (without Canonbie), together with the articles In Search of Thomas Beattie, have been combined under the heading The Owners and Tenants of Farms in Eskdale and may be downloaded at: http://westerkirkparishlibrary.org/about-library/Family-Name-Search/
3. The detailed list of the Eskdale farms is now available as an Excel spreadsheet, which will enable (and indeed encourage) additions and corrections, and may be downloaded at: http://westerkirkparishlibrary.org/about-library/Family-Name-Search/
4. The Trustees are revising and updating the brochure Westerkirk In The Year 2000, originally compiled by Shirley Rodden, which will be reissued shortly as a downloadable resource. It will contain a complete new set of photographs of dwellings in the parish (as of 2020). Short biographies of the donors of the twelve windows in Westerkirk Church, which were not included in the 2000 brochure, have now been added, as have photographs of the interior of the Church.
Our architect has made some useful suggestions on how to use the space between the extension and the Library itself. The Trustees and keen to press on with the feasibility study as soon as circumstances permit.

The Library’s Annual General Meeting, which normally takes place in October, has been deferred on account of the difficulties of communicating by social media. As soon as restrictions ease, the AGM will be convened.

Meanwhile, the Trustees thanks the Friends of the Library for their continuing support and interest, in the hope that 2021 will bring better cheer for all of us and the Library itself.
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